
KILLEEN INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT
BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Resolution to Recognize October 13-17, 2025 as National 
School Lunch Week to be Celebrated the Following Week in Killeen ISD

WHEREAS, the National School Lunch Program has served our nation admirably for more than 75 
years through advanced practices and nutrition education; and

WHEREAS, the National School Lunch Program is dedicated to the health and well-being of our 
nation’s children; and

WHEREAS, the National School Lunch Program has been joined through the years by many other 
excellent child feeding programs; and there is evidence of continued need for nutrition education and 
awareness of the value of school nutrition programs.

NOW, THEREFORE, the Board of Trustees of the Killeen Independent School District does hereby 
resolve that October 13-17, 2025 will be recognized as National School Lunch Week and celebrated the 
following week in Killeen ISD. The Board also encourages students, staff, and parents to become aware 
and concerned about nutritional habits, in hope of achieving a more healthful citizenry for today and the 
future.

PASSED AND APPROVED, this 9th day of September 2025.

KILLEEN INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

________________________________________
Brett E. Williams, President
Board of Trustees

ATTEST:

________________________________________
Brenda Adams, Secretary
Board of Trustees


